
Cabinet Meeting 
Tonasket, WA 

August 31st, 2024 
LCIF - BC Report 

DG Chuck and fellow Lions 
Happy to be starting a new Lions Year. 
I am again your LCIF Coordinator for this year. 
My goal this year: 

• increase donations to LCIF from the Clubs and individuals 
• highlight what LCIF has done in our District and the impact it has had 
• have more clubs have an LCIF Chair   

 
I am still working on the grant for the Scotch Creek Fire Hall. Have had difficulty getting the 
information I need to complete the grant process. The Salmon Arm Fire Hall has never sent 
the list of equipment that we could purchase. I have spoken with the Okanagan Columbia 
Regional District Rep for the North Shuswap but have not been able to meet face to face.  
I am attending the LCIF Training in Toronto from Sept. 19 to 21 and will speak to the Lions 
International Grant person who will also be there. 
 
Yours in Lionism 
PDG Debbie 
 


